
 

 
 

   

The Kalisher Trust / Sentencing Academy Internship 
 
The Kalisher Trust and the Sentencing Academy are delighted to offer the opportunity for an 
outstanding candidate to undertake an internship at the Sentencing Academy. The internship, paid at 
the London Living Wage (currently £10.85 per hour), will run for 30 weeks from September/October 
2021 and will involve a commitment of a minimum of 15 hours per week.  
 
Supervised by a representative of Kalisher, as well as the Sentencing Academy, the intern will provide 
research assistance and conduct other work for the Sentencing Academy. In addition, the intern will 
produce a larger piece of research which will be published, under their own name, by the Sentencing 
Academy. Towards the end of the internship, this work will be presented at a joint Kalisher/Sentencing 
Academy event. Whilst the Sentencing Academy promotes flexible working practices – and some 
remote working will be possible throughout the duration of the internship – it is expected that the 
majority of the work will be conducted at the Sentencing Academy’s office in central London (subject 
to prevailing Government advice). 
 

Criteria 
 

• Completed an undergraduate law degree or law conversion course 

• An excellent academic record, demonstrating potential to be a leading practitioner or 
academic in the field of criminal law or related fields 

• A demonstrable interest in criminal law, criminal justice and sentencing 

• Excellent written and oral presentation skills 

• An intention to practise at the criminal Bar 

• Evidence of financial need which would otherwise prevent this opportunity being pursued 
 
 

Applications 
 
To apply, please submit the following: 
 

• 1,000 word essay – “The protection of the public requires dangerous people to be detained 
until they can prove it is safe to release them”. Discuss. 

 

• Two-page curriculum vitae 

• Covering letter, addressing criteria 
 
Submit to: info@sentencingacademy.org.uk 
 
Application deadline: 5pm on 25 June 2021. Interviews are likely to take place in mid-July. 
 
 
Any questions? Please contact: info@sentencingacademy.org.uk 


